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Find out how you can

PRAY.
Pray for our family to weather changes
with wisdom and purpose, staying
“strong, brave, kind, and true” (part of
our family motto).
Pray there would be receptive hearts
among the people in the communities
where we serve.
Pray our Discipleship Pathway will
translate into more disciples-making-
disciples, leading to more churches
planted.
Pray the Father will send more workers
into His harvest to join us and other
missionaries.

PARTICIPATE.
Pray for us, our church and missionaries
everywhere (including you, where you
are!).
Consider giving in support of the
ministry here.
Connect as a Supporting Church with
our missionary work.
Consider a vacation to Ottawa, the
capital of Canada, and come worship
with us.

PROVIDE.
Many missionaries build a team to join
their ministry in prayer, participation,
and provision. These friends, family
and churches support missionaries
beyond the tithes and offerings given
within the church plant. Visit
sendnetwork.com/PlanterFunding for
NAMB's policy on providing for church
plants.

Contact me at
jasonandcarriebyers@gmail.com

About the Family
My wife and I are Atlanta natives, who met during our undergrad at Berry College in
Rome, Ga. Our call to move to Ottawa, Ontario, Canada, in 2006 was clear, and
God provided for us to make a quick transition. 

We have six children, ranging from 16 to 5 years old. When our family is looking for a
way to connect and enjoy one another’s company, you will almost always find us
outside tending our garden, blazing a trail on foot or horseback, biking the
neighborhood or passing a disc or soccer ball.

About My Church Plant
Celebration! Church Ottawa brings to life the kingdom principle that God can
accomplish BIG things with small offerings. I have been the pastor here for 18 years,
and have championed the vision to make disciples who make disciples. Celebration!
Church had the privilege of “adopting” an aging church that needed help, settling into
building ownership, working hard to balance residential ministry with maintaining a
meaningful presence on university campuses, and equipping our members to be
difference-makers in their own neighborhoods around the city. 

We rejoice in having been part of encouraging/supporting many new churches
across our city. Our most recent ministry initiative was to create a Discipleship
Pathway to give all of our members and attenders a very clear and concrete path for
how they can mature as Christ-followers.
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